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 The Longfellow School Site has been vacant and surrounding residents desire that it be 

transformed into a city park 

 

 Several public meetings, and numerous conversations with residents have identified that 

the space should be constructed for relatively passive use 

 

 Passive use in this case will be defined as installation of a walking path, a small 

complement of benches, an appropriate selection of new trees, and rehabilitation of the 

land’s surface to accommodate a better field playing surface in the center of the park for 

use by youth athletic teams for practice 

 

 This work is also intended to address drainage issues that were created at some point 

during the past several years 

 

Funding will be from funds already set aside for this project in 2018. 

 

 

 


